PROPOSED ROAD STOPPING - RETENTION OF STOPPED ROAD IN
COUNCIL OWNERSHIP: PORTIONSOF HULVERSTONE DRIVE

The Legal Surveyor Design reported on the proposed road stopping at Hulverstone
Drive to enable the bridge over the Avon River to be constructed as part of the
“Ring Road”. The Boardecided to recommend to the City Services Committee:

1. That the Environment Court decision be received.

2. That the Christchurch City Council shall by public notice declare the said
portions of road as stopped.

3.  That the stopped road be held in the Council’'s name and landscaped pursuant
to Section 345(1)(b) of the Local Government Act 1974.



